Operating Policy No. 6610 
Management Support

SECURITY CAMERA SYSTEMS
 Use and Purpose 

Puget Sound Educational Service District (PSESD) supports the use of security camera systems in PSESD owned or operated facilities to maintain safety and security for students and staff, while at the same time providing visitors and parents access to PSESD’s offices and schools.  Our goals are to promote and foster safe and secure learning and working environments and diminish the potential for personal and PSESD loss or destruction of property. 

PSESD shall use security cameras in support of these goals as authorized by the Superintendent or designee. The Superintendent or designee shall authorize select personnel or individuals to have access to security cameras, monitors, monitoring tools, or be permitted to conduct data sharing following the guidelines detailed in Operating Procedure No. 6610P. 

Adopted:  November 2022

Relevant Board Policies:	EL 3 Transformational Relationships
EL 4 Treatment of Staff

Legal References:		42 U.S.C. 1232g Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act



